
EPIPHANY OF THE LORD 

LORD, EVERY NATION ON EARTH WILL 

ADORE YOU 

 

JANUARY 5, 2025 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

                        WEEKLY OFFERINGS 

December 25 & 29, 2024 

Total Weekly Donations - $ 4205.00 

Total Maintenance - $ 1815.00 

Christmas Offering - $ 5544.00 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

THANK YOU! 

I wish to thank all parishioners for the 

wonderful greetings, cards and gifts received 

at Christmas.   God bless you always.       

                                               Father Silva 

 

 
BULLETIN ADVERTISING 

The Parish is seeking new sponsors for our 

2025 weekly bulletin - advertising section. 

Please contact Tim 

at kofc8951@gmail.com if you would like 

to become a parish sponsor and place your 

ad in the 2025 weekly bulletin. 
 

2025 WEEKLY DONATION ENVELOPES 

Boxes of donation envelopes are available in 

the foyer of the church.  Please be sure to 

check your name and address.  If no box 

has been assigned to you, please call the 

parish office at 905-985-7071.  Please print 

your full name and address on the first 

month of the envelopes. Thank you for 

your support! 

 

 

 

R.O.C.K. 

(Reaching Out to Christ’s Kids) Grades 1-5 

Register at gorock2021@gmail.com 

Next R.O.C.K. – January 25, 2025 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 

Baby Elias, Emelda Jackson, Les Keefer,  

Mavis, Patti Reilly, Brooklyn, Ruth Kenny, 

Lily Cosette, Lillian Partington, Kim Smith, 

Michele Baptiste, Nikki Edge, Rudy Hart, 

Zak Adams, Barbara Thompson, Dharen 

Dieterich, Veronica Kirk, Bonnie Johnson, 

Mary Theresa Rutledge, Shirley Harvey, 

Jose Chavez, Salvador,  Anna Zambito,  

Mike McKernan, Wanda McGill, Loretta 

Escote, Inge Hentrich, Bob Partington, Truss 

Van Uden, Jeanette Klus, Maggie 

McDonald, Elaine Robins, Annetta Chin, 

Veronica Kingston, Christina Jol, Barry 

Wallace, John Brock, Ed Johanson. Mrs. 

Hewitt, Joyce Janssen, Eileen MacDonald. 

Rest in Peace: Bruno Salvador 

 
FIRST RECONCILIATION AND  

FIRST COMMUNION 

Immaculate Conception Parish will be 

holding Registration for First Reconciliation 

and First Eucharist as well as a Parent 

Meeting on Saturday, January 18, 2025, at 

6:00 p.m. in the church.  

Registration forms are available for students 

in Grade 2 or older at Good Shepherd 

School or the Parish Office for public school 

students. 
MASS OFFERINGS 

On Wednesday and Saturday mornings, 

multiple intentions will be offered during 

these weekday Holy Masses beginning in 

January.  If you would like a Holy Mass 

offered on either Wednesday or Saturday 

morning, the offering will be only $10.00.  

All other Holy Masses will remain at an 

offering of $20.00 each. Thank you! 

 

mailto:kofc8951@gmail.com
mailto:gorock2021@gmail.com


 

BABY GOODS COLLECTION DRIVE 

The C.W.L. will be collecting baby goods 

on the weekends of January 18-19 and 

January 25-26 after all Masses. Donations 

may include diapers, formula, toys, clothing, 

baby wipes, baby shampoo and body wash, 

bottles, bibs, pacifiers, etc.  Please leave 

items in the crib in the front foyer of the 

church. 

 

Jubilee Year 2025 - Pilgrims of Hope 

 
The Catholic Church worldwide is 

celebrating a special Jubilee Year in 2025. 

This has been a tradition dating back to 

the year 1300 when Pope Boniface VIII 

announced the first Jubilee, which is also 

referred to as a “Holy Year”. The 

frequency has changed over time, with a 

Jubilee year originally celebrated every 

100 years, later every 50 years and, more 

recently, every 25 years or at the request 

of the Holy Father. 

 

Gate 3:16 Outreach Centre  

In 2024, the Street Patrol team decided to 

focus their homeless work closer to home by 

partnering with the Gate 3:16 Outreach 

Centre in Oshawa. As a result of your 

generosity, dozens of boxes of clothing, 

perishable food and Tim cards were 

collected and delivered to the Gate 3:16 

shelter to help our region’s homeless. In 

response to your generosity, we received a 

lovely letter from Administrator Alan Perron 

thanking us for our kindness and charity. 

Plans are already underway for a 2025 

spring and fall clothing collection. Feel free 

to contact Harry Vandenberg or Armand 

LaBarge for information on how you can 

assist. God bless. 

THIS WEEK AT IMMACULATE 

CONCEPTION PARISH 

                               

Monday January 6 

St Andre Bessette 

9:00 -3:00   Church and Office are open 

Tuesday, January 7 

St. Raymond of Penafort 

7:00pm Mass – Intentions of Adrianna  

                                                 Rassmussar 

           Req. by Kevin & Michelle O’Connor 

Wednesday, January 8 

9:00am Mass – Intentions of Terri Mountjoy 

                               Req. by Teresa Louvelle 

Thursday January 9 

9:00 a.m. Mass – Intentions of Chris Duarte 

        Req. by Anna Maria & Benedetto Tuzi 

 

Friday January 10 

9:00 a.m. Mass- +Holy Souls in Purgatory 

         Req. by Anna Maria & Benedetto Tuzi 

All day Adoration of the Most Blessed 

Sacrament 

4:00 Holy Hour (note time change) 

 

Saturday January 11 

9:00 a.m. Mass – +Agripino & Elena  

                                           Millena 

                               Req. by Loretta Escote 

Devotions to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

9:30 a.m.  Sacrament of Reconciliation 

5:00 p.m. – + Guy Leger 

              Req. by Wayne and Veronica Kirk 

      

Sunday January 5 

BAPTISM OF THE LORD 

9:00 a.m. Mass – Intentions of Father Silva 

          Req. by parishioners of Immaculate    

                                Conception Parish 

11:00 a.m. Mass- Intentions of Jonathon  

                                                      Weir 

Req. by Carolyn Wekerle & Danny  

                                                     Morassut 

 


